
PW Synod-wide Autumn Gathering 
via Zoom 

November 12, 10 am - 1 pm 
“Courageous Conversations” 

 
 

FREE event for all PWs 
How to talk about that elephant in the room! 

(climate change, reproductive justice, immigrants, gun violence, domestic violence, suicide, 
racial violence—to name a few!) 

Music, Youth Voice, Meeting Presbyterian Women from 5 States!! 
 

.                                                                                     
We welcome Rev. Deanna Hollas as our speaker. 

As coordinator of the prevention of gun violence work with  the Presbyterian Peace Fellowship, she has spent 
much of her time having challenging conversations and believes you don't need a trained facilitator or mediator 
to have a courageous conversation.  With the right tools anyone can have courageous conversations. Rev. 
Hollas will share these tools with us so you can feel empowered to enter into the difficult, but necessary, 
conversations we need to be having in your church or home on a wide variety of topics.  
 
Registration: Send your name, church, Presbytery and email to 
 PWgathering@gmail.com  
 
 
 


